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Marty Bullock – CONGRATULATIONS!! 

 



What a great season the FCR Chairman has had this year with a clean sweep across all the local 

championships; 

 

 The Motorsport Australia Historic Racing and Sports Car Championship. 

 The WASCC Historic Racing and Sports Car Championship. 

 The Collie Motorplex Historic Racing and Sports Car Championship. 

 FCR Handicap Championship. 

 FCR Spirit Award. 

 
 
A great result for a very worthy recipient. 
 

 

 

Marty in his beautifully present Chevron B20 

 

 

 

 



FCR End of Season Prize Giving Dinner 

The end of season prize giving dinner was a great success again this year with close to 40 FCR 

members, friends and guests in attendance. The Melville Glades Golf Club provided a fine spread of 

food and beverages for the evening.  

 

FCR End of Season Prize Giving Dinner 

 

 

Awards Table 



The FCR Handicap Championship was very closely contested this year with the top three competitors 

finishing within only a few points of each other. So close was the competition that the final outcome 

had Ricky Virago and Simon Alderson tied for second place and the winner, Marty Bullock, only a few 

points ahead of them. 

 

Ricky Virago – Joint 2nd Place FCR Handicap 

 

 

Marty Bullock – Winner FCR Handicap 



The Spirit Trophy 

The Spirit Trophy is awarded each year to a FCR member that has contributed significantly to the 

club during the year. Marty Bullock was selected for the award this year for all his work with 

Motorsport Australia regarding the representative body for historic and libre race cars in WA. 

 

 

 

Wishing all members an enjoyable break over the Christmas and New Year period and we look 

forward seeing you all back on the track in early 2022. 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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